National Federation of State High School Associations

November 22, 2013

Mr. Garrett Palmer

302 Island Ave., #325

San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. Palmer:

Thank you for your recent submission of the Jawbone Kickoff Tee for NFHS review.

As the liaison to the NFHS Football Rules Committee, who is charged with giving responses to
manufacturers’ request about equipment, 1 am writing to advise you that the leadership of the
Committee has conciuded that your Jawbone Kickoff Tee does comply with current NFHS
Football Rules.

Currently, the NFHS Football Rules Committee does not have any proposals from member state
high school associations to change the above mentioned rules.

You would need to contact the NCAA to see what their interpretation is for the college level.
Just a reminder, the NFHS does not endorse any products; rather, the NFHS responds to inquires,
based on information available to us, as to whether a particular piece of equipment is deemed
compliant with NFHS playing rules as currently written, You cannot use the NFHS logo or the
NFHS brand in any promotion or advertisement of your product.

Again, thank you for your submission.,

Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

Bob Colgate i

Director of Sports and Sports Medicine

Enclosure: One Jawbone Kickoff Tee
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